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HB 2950-A 

 

Chair Byers and members of the committee, the American Association of University Women of 

Oregon supports  this bill providing for family leave to deal with the death of a relative.   

Workers are more focused on their duties if they are not distracted by such serious issues as 

dealing with the death of a loved one.  This bill would allow for leave for the most common 

needs of individuals dealing with a loved one’s death. 

This is a reasonable expansion of our existing state family leave laws. 

AAUW has been advocates of working conditions for women and families since 1881.   We feel 

this bill will serve the working men and women of Oregon. 
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